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REPORT ON AY2022-2023  ACADEMIC ASSESSMENT 

Submission  date:  2/12/2024

Assessment Plan  covered in  the  report:  Aviation Technology BS

College:  Community and Technical College

Campuses where the program(s) is delivered:  ☒Anchorage  ☐KOD  ☐KPC  ☐MSC  ☐PWSC

Submitted by:  Ishmael Cremer, Assistant Professor, UAA

After responding to the questions below, the program should email this form to the dean, with a copy to 
the appropriate community campus director(s) if the program is delivered on a community  campus.

1. Please list  and number  the Program Student Learning Outcomes your program assessed in  AY23.

For  each  outcome,  
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4.
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DEAN SECTION (Due to the program on January 15)

After completing the Dean Section and signing it, the dean should email this form to the program, and

copy uaa_oaa@alaska.edu for posting. If the program is delivered on one or more community campus, the

dean should consult with the appropriate community campus director(s) on the response and copy the

appropriate community campus director(s) when emailing the response to the program.

1. Based on the program’s responses above, what guidance and support do you have for the program

moving forward? (200 words or less)

The faculty are still in flux, with a number of term faculty that are staying only a year or two.

Currently, we are searching for a tenure track faculty in Piloting, Air Traffic Control, and Aviation

Maintenance. Once those faculty are hired, it is my recommendation that those faculty be trained

directly on assessment and be placed in that role to reduce strain on the current faculty working on

specific projects.

2. Discuss what the program is doing particularly well in terms of its processes for the assessment and

improvement of student learning, for example, the use of a common rubric or prompt, a signature

assignment, etc. (200 words or less)

The faculty should be commended on the high level of achievement even with the consistent

shifting in faculty. As stated, the goal has been to focus on high quality instructors and faculty, and

they have achieved that. The faculty should also be commended on the focus of industry needs and

training that leads to career success.

Dean’s signature: Date: 2/23/2024
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